
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

December 29, 2000
TO: J. Kent Fortenberry, Technical Director
FROM: Paul F. Gubanc and David T. Moyle, Oak Ridge Site Representatives
SUBJ: Activity Report for Week Ending December 29, 2000

Messrs. Gubanc and Moyle were both on leave all this week.  Monday and Tuesday were Y-12
contractor holidays.  This report is being filed for continuity purposes only.


